
MINUTES STOCKBRIDGE PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 

 

A meeting of the Stockbridge Parks and Recreation Commission was held on May 25, 2022 at 3:30 PM 

Present were Steve Knopf, Nicole Fairaux, Nick Fredsall, Michael Canales and Hugh Page. 

 

This was a site visit to the Town Beach to inspect the parking lot repairs and discuss plans to open to the 

beach for the summer.  The beach will be open to the public on Memorial Day weekend. 

 

Key decisions and action items: 

 Get quotes for beach house repairs:  roof, skylights, garage door, siding, lighting in restrooms, 

new toilets. (Committee) 

 Move the beach sign closer to the entrance (Hugh) 

 Order no diving signs for the floating docs (Committee) 

 Remove dead tree from beach (Hugh) 

 Get quotes for stones and fencing for parking lot (Committee) 

 Contact MMHS Green House Program (Mr Florek) for plants for the water garden in the fall 

(Committee) 

 Hire a beach manager and lifeguards – place ad (Steve) 

 Determine overflow parking area (Committee) 

 Determine need for parking permits (Committee) 

 Move the canoe launch from park to lake (Hugh) 

 Get survey for beach shoreline plans (Nicole) 

 Determine additional signage for parking at the beach (handicap spaces) (Committee, Hugh) 

 Tony will open beach each day, including unlocking restrooms, cleaning goose poop, and raking 

sand. 

 A decision was made to order 4 picnic tables, 4 chairs and 4 metal benches to be used at various 

parks and the beach. (Michael). 

 

Other items: 

 Main Street Park:  remove stump, install new monkey bars, replace fencing. (Hugh) 

 Create RFP for tennis court repairs due to cost being over $50,000 (Committee) 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 PM. 


